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March 23, 2019

TO: Honorable Larry Taylor, Chair, Senate Committee on Education
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB1306 by Kolkhorst (Relating to requiring a school district to post on the district's

Internet website the name and contact information of each school administrator primarily
responsible for student discipline at a district campus.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

It is assumed that the provisions of the bill relating to requiring a school district to post on the
district's website the name and contact information of each administrator primarily responsible for
student discipline at a  campus could be absorbed using existing resources.

Local Government Impact

The bill would require school districts to post on the district's website the name and contact
information of each school administrator primarily responsible for student discipline at each
campus. Costs are not expected to be significant.
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